Marc Bancroft

From: James '9'esias_

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 4:45 PM
To: Marc Bancroft

Cc: Thomas Heeman

Subject: Thorndale 91 Condo Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Thames Centre email system. Please use caution when clicking links or opening
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Marc

| enjoyed finally meeting you today

We think that the new housing development is excellent for our community
Affordable homes for hard working young families

Thank you

James

James Iglesia






